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Memorandum 
 
 
 
 
April 24, 2019 
 
 
 
TO:  Janice Paige, Clerk to the Board of County Commissioners 
 
 
FROM:   David Goode, PE, Project Manager, LUESA 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Certification of Property Owner Notification for the Hearthstone Subdivision 

Special Assessment for Street Improvements 
 
 
 
This is to certify to the Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) that a notice of the public hearing 
for assessment of costs for the improvements to the following roadways: Bards Court, Carding Place 
and a section of Tatting Road from west of Butter Churn Lane to its end all located in the 
Hearthstone Subdivision which is located off of Tilley Morris Road in the eastern area of 
unincorporated Mecklenburg County was mailed to each property owner by first class mail on April 
5th, 2019.  The public hearing is scheduled for May 21, 2019. Included with the notice of public 
hearing was a copy of the Preliminary Assessment Resolution adopted by the BOCC on April 2, 
2019. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (980) 314-3235. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


